
Northern Ireland local authority
collected municipal waste management
statistics released

Provisional Northern Ireland local authority collected municipal waste
management statistics for July to September 2023 have been published today by
the Department of Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs (DAERA).

Reminder to landlords to renew
registration

The Department for Communities is reminding landlords who registered or
renewed with the Landlord Registration Scheme during January, February, and
March 2021 that it is time to renew their registration if they are still a
landlord.

Bereaved parents urged to check
financial support eligibility ahead of
deadline next week

Bereaved parents whose partner died between 9 April 2001 and 8 February 2023
are being urged to check if they are eligible for backdated financial support
before an important deadline next week.

Housing Executive rent levels set for
2024/25

In response to the Housing Executive’s annual request for a rent increase,
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the Department for Communities has confirmed that from 1 April 2024, Housing
Executive rents will increase by 7.7%.

Resurfacing works to recommence on
Lisburn Road, Belfast

A resurfacing scheme on the A1 Lisburn Road, Belfast is due to recommence on
Sunday 4 February 2024.
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